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A Peak at the Week 

Upcoming Tests/Homework 
• Spelling/Vocabulary Tests will be on 

February 12th  . (Spelling/Vocabulary 
words  will be given by out by Mrs. Moore. 
They are also on her website.) 

• Math Homework is due every Friday!. 
• Force and Motion Test on Friday, February 

12th.  

 
 
 

Calendar 
• 02/15-02/19: Winter Break! No School 
• 03/01/16: Yearbook orders are due 
• 03/02/16: Read Across America Day 

 

Important information 
Valentine’s  Exchange 

Fourth grade will be having a Valentine’s 
Exchange on Friday, February 12th . Students may 

decorate a bag/box at home to store their 
Valentine’s in if they choose to do so. A list of 

your child’s homeroom classmates will be 
attached to this newsletter. If your child would 

like to exchange a Valentine with a student from 
a different homeroom, he or she may, but we just 

ask to first make sure there is enough for 
everyone in the homeroom first. 

 
 

 
 

Reading:  
• Students will continue reading 

Tangerine . They will also be 
reading My Life as a Dog. 
Students will be working on 
writing a narrative.  

Math: 
• Fractions: Students will continue 

working with fractions. Please 
remember, homework is due on 
Fridays. 

Science:  
• Force and Motion:  Students will 

be investigating Force and 
Motion and the properties of 
each.  

Social Studies: 
• Colonialization : Students will 

continue learning about early 
colonialization including the New 
England Colonies, the Middle 
Colonies, and the Southern 
Colonies. 


